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Cuban Minister of Foreign Trade and Foreign Investment Rodrigo Malmierca affirmed that his
country will continue to support Syria in all fields.

Meeting Syrian Ambassador to Cuba Dr. Idris Mayya at the building of the Trade Ministry in the
capital city of Havana on Tuesday, Malmierca underlined the importance of benefiting from the
available potentials to enhance relations between the two countries in the economic domain.

Talks during the meeting dealt with the current status of the bilateral relations between Syria
and Cuba and means to develop and invigorate them, particularly on the economic level so as
to serve the interests of the two friendly countries.

Ambassador Mayya, for his part, indicated that Syria’s participation in the 37th edition of
Havana International Fair was a significant opportunity for showcasing some Syrian products
which the Cuban market is in need for them.

He affirmed Syria’s readiness to do everything possible to upgrade the economic relations
between the two countries to be up to the level of their distinguished political relations.  
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